
From June 30th to July 19th I had the opportunity to take this 
trip to Estonia, it was a beautiful experience and one that I will 
always carry with me. It gave me the opportunity to see the 
world outside of my country, get to know different cultures and 
improve my English. The 
first 10 days I was in 
Tallinn with my host family 
who didn't let me miss 
anything, treated me like 
a son and showed me a 
lot of things about 
Estonia, the family was 
made up of two parents 
and 3 children , two males 
and the female who 
however lived alone in 
another part of the city. 
After these 10 days I went 
to the campus where I 
stayed for another 10 
days 


together 
with many young people from 
many countries, we did many 
activities, including volunteering . 

Here I met people that I will 
always carry with me and with 
whom I still sometimes speak. I 
thank the Lions association for 
the opportunity it gave me and all 
the people who were part of this 
unforgettable experience                   


Me and the guy from the host family


Sunrise	in	the	bog

The	world	outside	of	my	country






Me and the 
members of the 
camp


 


Riving	in	the	lake A	flight’s	photo


